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Move toward a brighter future! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21. 
Monday, September 20, 2021 8:34:06 AM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar studies must accurately value the benefits of local clean energy production. Local, clean
energy benefits us all and plays an important role in working towards a clean energy future.

Regards, 
Kenneth Fisher 
1129 W Fallview Dr
Coeur D'alene, ID 83815 
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